The Sugar Island Planning Commission has requested the Sugar Island Township
Board to pass a new amendment to their bylaws.

If a resident requests any change to the zoning they are required to apply to the
Township Board and the Board will pass it on to the Planning Commission. The resident
is required to pay a non-refundable fee of $250.00, at the time of application. When the
check clears, the process will begin.

This application is valid for 1 year from the date of approval.

In a hardship, after 1 year, the applicant may request an extension from the Planning
Commission without paying a fee. A public hearing is required. Certified letters with
return receipts are to be sent to all residents within a 300 foot radius of the property in
question. The resident will be given 15 days for a response. Notification will be sent to
the Chippewa County Commissioners and all utilities for their input.

Section 6- Amendments
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